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No Cost, No Promoting Interoperability 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Avoiding a Penalty 

Quality (85% of Score) 

Fully report 6 measures, including 1 
outcome measure. 
 
 Each measure must:  
• Be reported on at least 70% of 

denominator-eligible patients AND 
with at least 20 patients in the 
denominator 

• Average at least 5.30 out of 10 

points 

 

Improvement Activities 
   (15% of Score) 

 
Perform 1 high-weighted OR 2 
medium-weighted activities for 90+ 
consecutive days.  
 
If group reporting, at least 50% of 
eligible clinicians must complete the 
same activity or activities. 

Promoting 
Interoperability (0%) 

 
If you do not have a 2015 certified 
EHR, apply for the PI hardship 
reweighting by Dec. 31, 2021.  
 
If you do not receive a hardship, PI 
will comprise 25% of your MIPS final 
score. 
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Scored on Cost, Not on PI 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Quality (65% of Score) 

Fully report 6 measures, including 1 
outcome measure. 
 
 Each measure must:  
• Be reported on at least 70% of 

denominator-eligible patients AND 
with at least 20 patients in the 
denominator 

• Average at least 6.93 out of 10 

points* 

 

Improvement Activities 
   (15% of Score) 

 
Perform 1 high-weighted OR 2 
medium-weighted activities for 90+ 
consecutive days.  
 
If group reporting, at least 50% of 
eligible clinicians must complete the 
same activity or activities. 

Promoting 
Interoperability (0%) 

 
If you do not have a 2015 certified 
EHR, apply for the PI hardship 
reweighting by Dec. 31, 2021.  
 
If you do not receive a hardship, PI 
will comprise 25% of your MIPS final 
score. 
 

Cost (20%) 

 
*Cost scores are unpredictable. These 
steps assume a 0 in Cost to assure 
penalty avoidance. 
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No Cost, Scored on PI 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Quality (55% of Score) 

Fully report 6 measures, including 1 
outcome measure. 
 
 Each measure must:  
• Be reported on at least 70% of 

denominator-eligible patients AND 
with at least 20 patients in the 
denominator 

• Average at least 3.82 out of 10 

points* 

 

Improvement Activities 
   (15% of Score) 

 
Perform 1 high-weighted OR 2 
medium-weighted activities for 90+ 
consecutive days.  
 
If group reporting, at least 50% of 
eligible clinicians must complete the 
same activity or activities. 

Promoting 
Interoperability (30%) 

 
If you do not have a 2015 certified 
EHR, apply for the PI hardship 
reweighting by Dec. 31, 2021.  
 
*Quality calculation assumes a score 
of 80 out of 100 in PI. 
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Scored on All Categories 

 
 
 
 Quality (40% of Score) 

Fully report 6 measures, including 1 
outcome measure. 
 
 Each measure must:  
• Be reported on at least 70% of 

denominator-eligible patients AND 
with at least 20 patients in the 
denominator 

• Average at least 6.25 out of 10 

points* 

 

Improvement Activities 
   (15% of Score) 

 
Perform 1 high-weighted OR 2 
medium-weighted activities for 90+ 
consecutive days.  
 
If group reporting, at least 50% of 
eligible clinicians must complete the 
same activity or activities. 

Promoting 
Interoperability (25%) 

 
If you do not have a 2015 certified 
EHR, apply for the PI hardship 
reweighting by Dec. 31, 2021.  
 
*Quality calculation assumes a score 
of 80 out of 100 in PI. 

Cost (20%) 

 
Cost scores are unpredictable.  
 
*Quality calculation assumes a score 
of 0 in Cost to assure penalty 
avoidance. 
 


